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  Crack-Sealing Work 
Begins in Chaves County 

 
Roswell – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) has started a project to crack seal 
pavement on NM 2 and US 380 in Chaves County.   
 
The contractor began this week on NM 2, and once complete, will begin work on US 380.         
 
Drivers may encounter flaggers where work is being performed, as well as brief, intermittent lane 
closures. Work will take place Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Work is expected to 
be complete by the end of November, weather permitting.  
 
Crack-sealing preserves the life of a roadway by applying sealing material directly into the cracks of the 
pavement to prevent moisture damage.  NMDOT District Two typically schedules this type of work 
during the winter months.   
 
For up-to-date road construction information throughout the state, visit www.nmroads.com or call 511. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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